
CHIPPEWA LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
56 NORTH PORTAGE STREET 

DOYLESTOWN, OHIO 44230-1398 
 
 
 
SUPERINTENDENT’S OFFICE         TREASURER’S OFFICE 
Mr. Todd Osborn           Mrs. Christine Angerer 
Superintendent           Interim Treasurer 
Phone:  (330) 658-6368          Phone:  (330) 658-6700 
FAX:  (330) 658-5842          FAX:  (330) 658-5842 
 
 
=============================================================================================================

             
12/17/2021 
 
Dear Students, Families, Staff and Community, 
 
I truly appreciate everyone’s cooperation as we continue to work through this pandemic.   Unfortunately, many 
of the disruptions are influenced by outside factors in which I lack control as a District Superintendent.  The 
next disruptions will take place on Friday, February 26 and Friday, March 26.    
 
Our school district staff will be vaccinated off campus on Friday, February 26 and the second vaccination will 
be given on campus Friday March 26.   In order to minimize the disruption in our instructional practices all 
students will work remotely on these days.   Since we do not control the vaccination schedule the availability of 
teachers to meet with students will vary based upon their vaccination schedule.   Teachers and Principals will 
communicate with students and families regarding their particular grade level and classes as we gather 
information regarding the vaccination process and times.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation, and feel free to contract you child’s principals for more information if you have 
any questions.  Have a great day and Go Chipps! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Todd S. Osborn, Superintendent 
Chippewa Local Schools 
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